
  STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.       SPRINGFIELD,  ILL INOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 

January 25, 2017           
     
Peggy Sebastian 
President and CEO 
St. Elizabeth's Hospital 
211 S. Third Street 
Belleville, IL 62220      
   
Re:   #14-043 St. Elizabeth's Hospital Project  

#14-044 St. Elizabeth's Ambulatory Care Center/Physician Office Building Project  
 
Dear Ms. Sebastian: 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated January 17, 2017 to notify the Illinois Health Facilities and 
Services Review Board (HFSRB) of alterations to Permits #14-043 and #14-044 was received 
and accepted.  Your letter describes changes which you and your counsel consider necessary to 
report to HFSRB within 30 days after the alteration(s) but which do not require the approval of 
HFSRB prior to implementation.   
 
Based on the information you provided, these alterations have been appropriately reported to 
HFSRB and do not require HFSRB approval.  This determination is made in accordance with 
Section 1130.750 of HFSRB rules.   
 
Your letter and this response will be added to the project file.  The rules referenced above are 
available at the HFPB website,  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
312.814.4825 or Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 


